
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

St. Mary’s Sport 

Newsletter 

Spring 2022 
We have had a great term jam-packed term with sporting events and clubs! 

Cross Country 

Well done to the Y6 Boys and Girls Cross Country team.  

  

Victoria came 1st place overall against all Newcastle schools and will be competing at Country level 

soon. The Y6 and girls team came 3rd overall! Amazing! 

  

The Y3 and Y4 Cross Country team competed in their first event and all impressed! Well done to the 

Y4 girls team for coming 3rd overall! 

 

Netball  

Congratulations to the Y5/6 Netball Team for 

achieving 2nd place overall in the league! Well done for 

winning all but 1 match! You have trained hard and 

worked brilliantly as a team! 

Sport 4 All 

Sport 4 All was a great afternoon! The four 

Y5 children enjoyed playing games of Boccia, 

New Age Kurling, Soft Archery and Blind 

Athletics with children across Newcastle. 

Table Tennis 

Our Y5/6 Sports Leaders led 

our invite only table tennis 

lunch time clubs!   



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

Summer 1 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Y3/4 

Dance 

KS2 Ready Set 

Go 

Y5/6 

Basketball 

Y1/2 Hockey Y1/2 Ready Set 

Go 

Summer 2 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Y1/2 

Dance 

 

Y3/4 

football  

Reception-  

Super hero 

training 

 

Y4/5 Netball  

KS2 

Cricket 

KS2 Tennis Y1/2 Rounders 

Football 

Well done to the boys Y5/6 football 

team for competing in the Newcastle 

schools football tournament. You 

worked very well as a team! 

Monday 15th November 2021 

St John's vs St Mary's: 1-2 

Hugo Maynell vs St Mary's: 0-1 

St Thomas' vs St Mary's: 2-1 

Monday 17th January 2022 

Bursley vs St Mary's: 3-1 

Hassel vs St Mary's: 1-1 

Monday 14th February 2022 

Newcastle A team vs St Mary's: 3-0 

Newcastle B team vs St Mary's: 1-1 

 

Well done to the Year 3/4 Football 

Team! You all played really well as a 

team against 3 different schools over 

the last two weeks! We look forward 

to you all playing for St Mary’s over 

the next few years! 

Summer Clubs 

Keep a look out for the after school clubs that will be commencing next term! 


